Faculty Development Committee

April 3, 2013 10:00am, Adams Conference Room

Agenda

1. Welcome, Prayer

2. Feb 11, 2013 minutes: Will approve on Apr 3, 2013. Mar 13, 2013 meeting did not contain a quorum and no business was conducted.
New Business:

3. Mini-grant update (Susan Lahey, reporting): 

Confirmation: February 15, 2013 electronic balloting by FacDev Committee approved mini-grants for faculty list attached to this agenda
4. Continue Faculty-Administrator Meeting topic discussion:

· Apr 15 (Monday) Student Research Symposium, video capture presentations, follow same plan as Nov 19 Faculty Research Symposium, On Mar 28, 2013, Heather Bryant confirmed TAG team involvement with refreshments.
· Apr 19 TNU Authors: Michael Karounos and Graham Hillard will be presenting on their authoring experiences this year. Ruth Kinnersley and Prilla Speer will be honoring other authors. (See attached questions)
· Spring Dinner Meeting (see Nov 14, 2012 minutes for ideas from prior meeting)

Given the late date and potential inclement weather the suggestion was made to postpone the Spring Faculty-Admin social outing indefinitely. As an alternative, the committee could sponsor an informal celebration reception the week following the SACS campus visit in March. Action on these suggestions was tabled until Feb 11 to allow consideration by the whole committee.

Contribute to refreshments for Apr 19 TNU Authors meeting?

Apr 22: Employee Chapel?
· Aug 2013 Opening Workshop Topic: QEP—Undergraduate Research
5. Other periodic faculty development opportunities (Center for Teaching & Learning)

· Monday Morning Mentor subscription
· http://Videocapture.trevecca.edu 
Other Business

6. Next meeting Apr 24, 2013, 10:00am, Adams Conference Room
Faculty Development Committee:

Stephanie Cawthorne
Representative, School of Arts and Sciences

Marcia Walker
Representative, School of Education

Mike Jackson
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Susan Lahey
Representative, Physician Assistant/Grad Psychology

Doug Lepter
Representative, School of Arts and Sciences

Carol Maxson
Associate Provost and Dean of Academic Affairs

Roy Philip
Representative, School of Business

Prilla Speer
Representative, Library

Mike Vail, Chair
Center for Teaching and Learning
Mini-Grant Presentation – Faculty Development Committee 

February 11, 2013

Summary 

There have been seven submissions .  Below is a summary of those submissions: 

1) Susan Lahey – Southern Association of Counselor Educators and Supervisors – Oct. 2012 

Presenting - $600.00

2) Roy Philips – American Institute of Higher education – April 2013

Presenting - $600.00

3) Beth Purtee – Association of Christian Librarians Annual Conference – June 10-13, 2013

Presenting - $600.00 

4) Annette Harber – Association of Christian Librarians Annual Conference – June 10-13, 2013

Presenting - $600.00 

5) Sam Stueckle – Joint Meetings of the American Mathematical Society/Mathematical Association 

Of America – Jan. 8-12, 2013 

Attending - $300.00 

6) Mike Jackson – Festival of Homiletics – 

Attending - $300.00

7) Marcia Walker – TN Math/Science Teachers Association Conference – 

Presenting - $600.00 

All 7 applications allocated funds, in detail, for the conferences.

All 7 applicants allocated detailed specifics for professional funds

Approved by electronic ballot Feb 14, 2013

Questions about TNU Authors, April 19

Hi Mike,

I have a few questions for you about the Trevecca Authors Celebration 2013.

1. I seem to remember a bit of conversation about the FDC perhaps providing the refreshments for this.  Correct me if I’ve got that wrong.

2. We’d like to do something a bit different this year since we have four faculty/admin who’ve published books:  Dan Boone, Tammy Daughtry, Michael Karounos, and Richard Parrott. 

We’d like to have author tables where they could:

a. Show their books

b. Have some for sale if they’d like, even sign if they’d like

c. Engage in conversations about the content, even perhaps the process.

3. These would be in addition to displaying the other scholarly works.

4. We’re thinking setting up in the Quick foyer to catch folks after the meeting.  Do you think that would be best or keep in the reference area on the main floor of Waggoner.

5. I still plan on putting together a PowerPoint to run at the meeting, Ruth will recognize participants, and will have a list of 2013 authors.

Prilla
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